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Trisha Darner

From: Rep Macpherson [Macpherson.Rep@state.or.us]
Sent:  Thursday, March 09, 2006 9:48 PM

To: Trisha

Subject: RE: Bill

Ms. Darner,

Thank you for writing to share your concerns about circumcision. | appreciate you taking the time to forward the
attached legislation.

| will save your message and consider your suggestions in the event that legislation moves forward.

Best regards,

Greg Macpherson
State Representative
House District 38

From: Trisha [s—Ser—sss—mmme——"]
Sent: Sun 2/5/2006 1:18 PM

To: REP Macpherson

Subiect: Bill



